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Rep. Bare Applauds Governor Evers Budget Proposal 
 

MADISON, Wis - Following a joint session of the Wisconsin Legislature where Governor Evers 
outlined his fourth biennial budget, Representative Mike Bare (D-Verona) released the following 
statement:  
 
“While Donald Trump and Elon Musk are dangerously slashing federal programs we rely on, 
Governor Evers is focused on reasonable and responsible budgeting.  
 
“The Governor’s proposed budget provides targeted tax relief, reduces prescription drug costs, 
and makes historic investments in our public schools. These proposals would deliver meaningful 
progress on some of our biggest challenges. 
 
“While the Trump administration is increasing prices and weakening our economy with 
untargeted, and nonsensical actions, Governor Evers has a plan to lower costs for everyday 
Wisconsinites.  
 
“I fully agreed with Governor Evers when he said ‘No Wisconsinite should have to choose 
between paying bills and putting food on the table or getting their life-saving medication. 
Accessing healthcare and picking up basic prescriptions or insulin should not break the bank, 
folks.’ 
 
“The Governor has outlined his plan, it’s now up to the Legislature to deliver.” 
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